From: julie mcclintock mcclintock.julie@gmail.com 
To: Megan Wooley mwooley@townofchapelhill.org 
CC: Mary Jane Nirdlinger mnirdlinger@townofchapelhill.org 

Subject: Public Participation Summary 
Sent: Thu 11/7/2013 2:07 PM

Megan

Please forward this message to the staff, the steering committee, and your mailing list.  Please also place the attached document on the community webpage.

Thanks!

--Julie



Steering Committee Members and Chapel Hill staff to Central West


The current draft of the Small Area Plan draft does not record the good work by the many citizens who participated in the Central West planning process.  Community members were invited and played an active role throughout the year long effort.  

Accordingly, a group has drafted a document, Public Participation in Central West,  that gathers the results from various events organized for community members, Steering Committee notes, correspondence and public comments to the Steering Committee, and Town Council, as well as the incorporated citizen comments and recommendations in the Central West Focus Area planning process. This document, which will need to be updated, fulfills the need to document the citizens played in the Central West process.
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